Dear Sir,

We reside at 8715 Antrim Court and are neighbors of Daryl and Erin Curry. They
have indicated to us that they wish to increase the size of their front porch at
8709 Antrim, but they have been unable to obtain a permit due to the set-back
required by Sycamore Township. They have told us that they intend to appeal for
a variance in order to build the proposed addition.

We support the Curry’s efforts in this appeal. We believe that the addition would
enhance the appearance of the neighborhood and contribute to the property
values on Antrim Court. It would also encourage neighbor-to-neighbor
interaction and provide an additional gathering space for socialization.

We would encourage the Zoning Board of Appeals to approve this variance and
wholly support the Curry’s efforts.

Paul and Janice Godwin
8715 Antrim Ct.
Cincinnati OH 45236
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